
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Baby Bees         
We are very busy baby bees this week! We are continuing our Christmas 

craft which we can’t wait to share with you and practicing those important 

motor skills through Christmas themed activities! 

Turtle Twos 
We are reading Christmas stories this week and talking about special 

traditions that we have at home. We have been working hard to decorate 

the post-box ready to send out some important Christmas letters! 

Preschool Penguins 

This week we are continuing our exciting Christmas craft as part of our 

countdown to the big day! We have discussed Advent and will be writing some 

very special letters this week… 

General News 

A reminder that this Friday (10th) is Christmas Jumper Day, so please come into nursery 

in your festive best! This year, instead of collecting money donations, we are now asking 

for non-perishable food items to donate to the local foodbank. A box will be left in the 

foyer on Friday to pop donations in. Thank you for your continued support at this busy 

time of year! 

This week we are celebrating 

Enzo for helping to wash up 

and tidy away at lunchtime! 

Leo for super listening! 

Happy Birthday!  

Raith 

Michelle 

  

 

Phone: 07576 275937 

Email: admin@denmeaddaycare.com 

Enquiries: info@denmeaddaycare.com  

Address: Ashling Pavilion, King George’s Field, Denmead, Waterlooville PO7 6LA 
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